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DIRECTOR
WATER QUALITY

TO: Mayor Linda Gorton
Utrban County Counci

FROM : (mw

Chatles H. Martin, P.E., Director
Division of Water Quality

DATE: October 28, 2020

SUBJECT: Decreasing Change Order to Contract #026-2020 Temporary Flow Monitoring

Request

Requesting approval of a decreasing change otder in the amount of $10,230.80 for the FY 2020 Temporary
Flow Monitoring agreement, Contract #026-2020.

Purpose of Request

The annual Temporary Flow Monitoring Contract is 2 component of the Consent Dectee required Capacity
Assurance Program (CAP), and the data collected is used to help model available sewer capacity.

The savings from this decreasing change order will be returned to the CAP budget and used fot the FY
2021 Temporary Flow Monitoring bid.

Project Cost in FY21 and in Future Budget Years

The $10,230.80 in savings from this decreasing change order will be reallocated and utilized when the annual
FY 2021 Temporary Flow Monitoring contract is rebid.

Are Funds Budgeted

Savings from this decreasing change order will be returned to CAP budget:
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